
 
 

April 29th, 2025 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Village of Glen Ellyn Metra Station and Multimodal Access 
Improvements Project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 
Village of Glen Ellyn, located at 535 Duane Street, Glen Ellyn IL 60137. 
 
The funding would be used to replace the existing Metra Commuter Station in Downtown Glen 
Ellyn including a Pedestrian Underpass of the UP-West Line. The project is an appropriate 
use of taxpayer funds because it will improve safety, accessibility, multimodal transportation, 
emissions reductions, and economic vitality. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

​
​

Sean Casten 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 


